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IE EUROPEAN BORDER AND COAST GUARD AGENCY

Our internal ref. STRAT/EXE/ 2025

Mr Bartosz Molik
Rector of the Jozef Pitsudski University of Physical Education in Warsaw

Dear Rector Molik,

Please accept my sincere gratitude for inviting me to the ceremonial Opening of the 2025/2026 Academic
Year taking place on 25 September 2025 in the Games Hall of the University of Physical Education in
Warsaw.

Unfortunately, due to previously scheduled commitments, | regret to inform you that neither | nor any
other Frontex representative will be able to participate in this distinguished event. Please accept my
kind wishes for a successful ceremony, and | hope that the upcoming academic year will be fruitful for
all students and teaching staff.

Yours sincerely,

Electronically signed

Hans Leijtens
Executive Director
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